
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

2/13/2017 

No School – on Friday, February 17 
and Monday, February 20.  The 
teachers will be at a Teacher’s 
Conference on Friday, 2/17.  Monday, 
2/20 is Presidents’ Day. 
 
Box Tops Competition – Our last Box 
Tops competition for this school year is 
on!  It will go through this Thursday or 
whenever the first team hits 800 points. 
There is a game board posted in the 
display case outside of the office.  Every 
time a classroom team turns in 50 
Boxtop points, they move ahead 1 
square. The first team to reach 800 
points will win a pizza party.  Bring those 
Box Tops in! The total amount we 
received from our last competition in 
October was $326.50.  This is the last 
time we can submit Box Tops this 
school year so let’s see if we can beat 
our last submission amount.  When we 
raise money through Boxtops we all 
win!!     
 
ACSTO Information Class – will be 
held this Thursday, February 16th, from 
11:00 – 11:45 am.  If you would like to 
find out more about how the AZ Tuition 
Tax Credit program can help you pay for 
your child’s K-8th grade tuition, PLEASE 
COME!! We STRONGLY encourage all 
parents of students in PreK to attend 
this informative meeting.  Younger 
siblings are welcome.  It will be an 
informal class. Feel free to bring friends 
and family who you would like to also 
know more about this wonderful 
program. 
 
ACSTO 17-18 Applications – are now 
available online on www.acsto.org .  We 
ask that all parents with a child in PreK 
– 7th grade go online and fill out the 17-
18 application asap. 
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All School News 
 

  

Basketball –  
MONDAY – B teams at Gethsemane 
TUESDAY – A teams at Atonement 
**TIME CHANGE - girls will play at 3:30 
and boys at 4:30. Girls will leave 
Emmaus at 2:50 and boys will leave 
after school.  
WEDNESDAY – B teams home vs 
Gethsemane 
 
Pastor Else’s 25th Anniversary –  
Please make plans to join us THIS 
Sunday, February 19th, as we give 
thanks to God for allowing His servant, 
Pastor Else, to teach and preach His 
precious Word for 25 years, and at 
Emmaus for the last 10 of those years. 
We invite you to join with us in giving 
thanks to our Lord on this occasion at a 
special 4:00 pm service. You are also 
invited to join us in our Fellowship Hall 
afterward for a meal and opportunity to 
remember some of the blessings the 
Lord has given throughout Pastor Else’s 
25 years in the ministry.  We will be 
grilling hamburgers and hot dogs for the 
dinner.  We are looking for sides to go 
with the meal.  If you would be willing to 
help, please sign-up on the sheets in the 
Office.   

 

Singing Sunday at 4:00 PM – Those 
children in Kindergarten through 8th 
grade who are attending the service for 
Pastor Else this Sunday will be singing 
during the service.  The children can sit 
with their family and will be called to 
come up front when it is time to sing.  
Please make sure you are in church by 
4:00 pm. 
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into 
your schedule. Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in   

Upcoming Events 
 

 Tue, 2/14 Hot 
Lunch – Salad Bar 

 Wed, 2/15 8:30 am 
Chapel 

 Thu, 2/16 11:00 am 
ACSTO class 

 Fri, 2/17 No School 
Teacher In-service  

 Sat, 2/18 4:00 pm 
Explorers Meeting 

 Sun, 2/19 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

 Sun, 2/19 4:00 pm 
Pastor Else’s 25th 
Anniversary 
Celebration 

 Mon, 2/20             
No School  
Presidents’ Day 

 Tue, 2/21 Hot 
Lunch – Sub 

 Fri, 2/24 8:30 am 
Chapel 

 Fri, 2/24 Hot Lunch 
Pasta 

Upcoming Sports 
 

 Mon, 2/13 B teams 
at Gethsemane 
boys/3:30  girls/4:30 

 Tue, 2/14 A teams 
away at Atonement 
GIRLS/3:30  
BOYS/4:30 

 Wed, 2/15 B teams 
home vs. 
Gethsemane         
boys/3:30  girls/4:30 

Like us on 

Facebook 
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chapel that is most important; it’s a way for 
them to say thanks to God for all the things He 
has given us.   
 
 

Our new mission project is for Living Savior 
Preschool in Missoula, Montana.  This is a 
new preschool that just opened this year. Our 
total mission offerings so far are $385.65. 

 

Please join us for worship - Our  
weekly church services are on Sunday at 8:00 
and 10:30 AM, with Bible Study for children, 
teens and adults at 9:15 AM. We’d love to 
worship with you! 
 
 
 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
Mr. Kaiser: 623-330-7003 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167 

Mrs. Kaiser: 623-330-8003 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-843-4664 

 

Board of Education    
 

Mike Naumann (chairman) 
porkchop.naumann@gmail.com  
847-207-0411 
 

Eric Coda  eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@gmail.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869 
 

 

 
 

 

mailto:porkchop.naumann@gmail.com
mailto:eric.coda@yahoo.com
mailto:jlittle1774@gmail.com
mailto:mgantenbein@cox.net
mailto:chsuhonen@aol.com

